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Communications 

Air Quality following Gasoline Fuel Spill in Sanikiluaq  
 
Start Date:  July 23, 2024 
End Date:  July 23, 2024 
Nunavut-wide 30 sec         

 

On July 22, 2024, the Department of Environment performed vapor testing at the tank 

farm in Sanikiluaq.  

 

Gasoline vapor was not detected in the community. At the tank farm, gasoline vapors 

were detected but at low levels. Gasoline evaporates quickly and the present wind and 

weather conditions are favorable for rapid evaporation.   

 

The Department advises residents of Sanikiluaq that it is safe to return to their homes if 

they have not already done so and return to their routine daily activities. We thank the 

community for their cooperation.  
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